
 

 

 
 

Be sure to read through this month’s newsletter, as 
you’ll find out about our golf course, our upcoming 
members meeting, a Toys of Tots event, our dues 
for 2022, Thanksgiving Day at the course, and much 
more.  
 
In addition, if you’re like me, the holidays are a great 
time to play golf. For those of you that have some 
unused vacation, that you need to use by year end, 
a Tuesday might be a good day to use it. If so, check 
your email every Thursday about our upcoming 
Tuesday game and feel free to join us. We’d love to 
meet you. 
 

 
The Board has agreed to hold our dues at $75 for the 
upcoming year. Be sure to renew on line when you 
get an email from the SCGA. 

 
Over the last 3 weeks we’ve asked our Tuesday 
players to monitor their time on the golf course. 
Interestingly enough our data shows that we’re 
playing in 4:30 – 4:45 a round. The Board thinks that 
4:30 is a good number for our course, so please 
remain focused on the group in front of you, and do 
your best to keep pace.  
 
 

 
As of November 14th, Redhawk Golfers Club has 115 

members.  We have 1 new member since last 

month.  Please welcome:  

Al Quinones. Al resides in Murrieta. 

 

Please extend a warm welcome to our new member 

at our next Tournament. 

 

 
Enjoy a month off, but keep posting your scores. 
 

 
 
Enjoy your ‘rules reprieve’ this month. 

Congratulations to Jim Schoonmaker for winning 
our November tournament with a net 69. Jim shot a 
smooth 85, not bad for a guy that’s a cool 82 years 
old. 
 



Our last tournament of the year will be a 2 Player, 6-
6-6 Tournament, held on Tuesday, December 21st. 
Grab a partner while there are still plenty to choose 
from. 

Redhawk Player’s Card. Don’t forget that your 2021 
Redhawk Players Card will expire at year end. Be 
sure to use all of your ‘free games and range balls’ 
by December 31st. 
 
Time is running out to use your SCGA coupons.  
Don’t forget that you get a $20 coupon to Roger 
Dunn with each club membership you have. If you 
haven’t used yours, you still have time to do so, 
through year end. They’re good in store or on line, 
providing you spend $75. If you don’t have your 
coupon, you can reach out to the SCGA for a copy. 
 

 
 
There’s also a coupon for UnderPar.com that will 
expire at year end. If you plan to play elsewhere, this 
coupon may get you a discount. 
 
Redhawk Golf Course. A couple of months ago 
everyone was bitching about our golf course. Due to 
some fantastic work by our ground crew the golf 
course is now ‘bitch’n’. Great job guys! 
 
Pace of Play Pledge. There’s been a lot of 
conversation lately about the slow play on 
Tuesdays. Please review the Pace of Play video on 
the SCGA’s website, and sign the pledge if you 
agree. 
http://www.scga.org/pledge 
 
Thanksgiving Day. Redhawk Golf Course will be 
closed, enjoy your day with family and friends. 

 
 

The Board will be holding our annual meeting with 
all members invited to attend. The meeting will be 
held, at the course, on Tuesday, December 7th, after 
our scheduled game (+/- 1:30PM). While the 
Tuesday players will most likely have the most to 
say, this meeting is intended for all members. If you 
can’t attend, and want to voice an opinion or ask a 
question, please reach out to a Board member. You 
can find our contact information on our website, 
here. 
 

We are all fortunate enough to share with others 
over this upcoming holiday season. With that theme 
in mind Skip & Holly Davis (RMC Members) are 
hosting a Toys for Tots evening at their home on 
Saturday, December 4th. If you’re interested in 
attending, please let them know.   
 

 

Last Tuesday our tournament proceeds were 
donated to Randy Woods’ charity, Trees for Troops. 
100% of the donated funds go to buying Christmas 
trees, or wreaths, for our soldiers. As of Tuesday, we 
had donated $440 with more to come. If you would 
like to donate, please let Randy or myself know. 
Thanks to all that gave. 

http://www.scga.org/pledge
https://redhawkgolfers.org/about-us


 

Player Profile will take a month off, but will be back 
in December. 

Watch Johnny Miller get a putting lesson from Jack 
Nicklaus. Putting Lesson 

 

Remember, the most important shot in golf is 
your next shot. 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
 
See you in the short grass,  
Doug Korb, President

 

Putting%20Lesson

